
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Road Closure and Detour at Clyde Avenue in Kissimmee 

Financial Project ID: 423446-9-52-01 
 
Motorists are seeing significant changes at the railroad crossing on Clyde Avenue as part of 
SunRail’s Phase II Expansion Project. The changes are needed for safety improvements at the 
existing intersections near the crossing. 
 
The City of Kissimmee recently opened a newly constructed extension of Beaumont Avenue to 
connect with Lakeview Drive at the traffic circle, and closed Lakeview Drive just before the 
railroad crossing to the west of the traffic circle. 
 
On Friday night, August 25, SunRail crews will close Clyde Avenue in both directions at the 
railroad tracks to install a new crossing. Clyde Avenue will remain closed until about 5 a.m. 
Monday, August 28. 
 
Traffic on Clyde Avenue will be directed around the closure using Palmetto Avenue, John 
Young Parkway and Portage Street or Hughey Street. Please see the map on the back of this 
page for more information. Detour signs will be placed throughout the area to direct drivers, 
and access to residences will be maintained. 
 
Also as part of the safety improvements, eastbound traffic on Penfield Avenue is stopped 
before the intersection with Clyde Avenue, and access to Penfield Avenue from Clyde Avenue 
is restricted to a right turn from southbound Clyde Avenue only. Westbound traffic on Clay 
Street will be permitted to only turn right onto northbound Clyde Avenue. 
 
SunRail’s Phase II South extension project is adding approximately 17.2 miles of new rail line 
between the Sand Lake Road station in Orange County and the Poinciana station in Osceola 
County. The project also involves double-tracking most of the corridor. 

 
Please note that schedules may change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances. 

Updates are available at www.cflroads.com.  Should you have questions or concerns, please 
contact Construction Public Information Coordinator Carolyn Fitzwilliam at 
carolyn.fitzwilliam@dot.state.fl.us or 407-637-7461.  
 
For more information about SunRail routes, schedules, and fares, please visit us at 
www.SunRail.com; follow us on social media; or contact our Customer                            
Service Center at 855-724-5411, weekdays between the hours of                                
5:30 a.m. and 9:30 p.m. 
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Clyde Avenue Detour Map 


